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GREETINGS FROM 

PASTOR 
DEAR BROTHERS AND SISTERS, 
 

How are you? I believe you all are doing well. 

First of all, I want to thank everyone for 

supporting the Unity Festival in Las Vegas. It was 

a great victory. Several Christian leaders testified 

to True Parents in front of thousands of attendees, 

many of whom were from their own 

congregations. Nothing could have happened 

without all of your prayers, donations, and 

participation. Some of our members who were 

traveling had to spend several hours at the airport 

because of thunderstorms and flight cancellations; 

some couldn't make it because of flight 

cancelations. Still, God and True Parents 

appreciate all the sacrifices you have made for this 

great victory! True Mother gave a profound 

message at the rally, which I believe you have 

already heard. At the victory celebration, she 

applauded everyone and especially thanked Dr. Ki 

Hoon Kim for leading the American providence. 

At the same time, True Mother stated very clearly 

that to restore America we have to gain 

sovereignty, people, and territory. 

 

I want to thank all of you for giving me a chance 

to represent you there in Las Vegas for the Unity 

Festival. It was an excellent experience for me. I 

felt, and still feel, encouraged and empowered by 

the presence and words of True Mother. Let us do 

our best throughout this summer so that we can 

bring substantial victory for God, True Parents 

and humanity and offer that to True Mother when 

she returns. 

 

May God bless you and your family. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastor Manoj 
  

Sunday Service 

Sunday Service 
10am Service 

 
Let Us Bring God Back To America 

Sermon Speaker: Dr. Robert Beebe 
  

 
June 30 after Sunday Service 

Council Notes 
  

 

  



 

 

 
 

  

 

 
  

 

 

Meeting 
Sunday July 7th after 

Sunday Service 

Fellowship Hall 

Napkin Lecture 
June 29th and July 

6th 

9am to 4pm 

Magnolia Room 

One Day Divine Principle 
July 13 | 8:30am to 4:30pm 

 

 Contact: Atsushi Takino 

(201-355-9905; takino7@ optonline,net) 
  

 

 
  

 
Click Here for More Info 

  

 

 

We're Hiring! 

 Jin-A Child Care 

 Kumon 

 New Hope School 

  

 
Subscribe to the BFM Newsletter to receive 

information about:  

 Marriage and Blessing 

 Matching 

 Parenting 

 Family 

 Ministry Leadership 

Visit bfm.familyfed,org to find out upcoming 

events. 
  

 

Reserve a 

Room  

 
Event 

Calendar 

 

 

 
CFC Ministry 

Directory 
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